
August Eleventh
Nineteen Hundred Sixty Seven

 

Gebelein Silversmith, Inc.
Mr. J. Herbert Gebelein
79 Chestnut Street
Boston, Massachusetts

Dear Mr. Gebelein:

Would it be possible for you to recommend 
to me a person or firm who is highly competent and 
qualified to take photographs of my silver which I 
am planning to publish. I had one engagement, but 
I was very much disappointed with the results.

With my grateful thanks, I am,

Yours sincerely,

Cornelius C. Moore
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